F R O M	NAME &	THOMAS J. STOSUR, DIRECTOR
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 8 TH FLOOR, 417 EAST FAYETTE STREET
	SUBJECT	CITY COUNCIL BILL #14-0397 / HAMPDEN RPP AREA





TO

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 North Holliday Street DATE:

January 26, 2015

NOTE: This is a revised memo and should replace the memo dated January 20, 2015

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill#14-0397, which would establish a new, statutory Residential Permit Parking Area for the Hampden north area and adopting a parking Management Plan for the area.

This bill has not been taken up at a Planning Commission hearing however, Department of Planning staff have expressed concerns about the effectiveness of this proposed legislation and lack of community consensus, but we defer to Parking Authority and others on this matter.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.

TJS/WA

Attachment

cc: Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Chief of Staff

Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor for Economic and Neighborhood Development

Mr. Leon Pinkett, Assistant Deputy Mayor for Economic and Neighborhood Development

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office

Ms. Sheila Wyche, Mayor's Office

The Honorable Rochelle "Rikki" Spector, Council Rep. to Planning Commission

Ms. Barbara Zektick, DOT

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.

Ms. Melissa Krafchik, PABC

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services

Ms. Kathleen Imbriano, Planning

The Honorable Mary Pat Clarke, City Council